ICCl Academy Pre-K Newsletter

Week of September 1-5, 2025

Last Week

- We had our Open House - Alhamdulilah, thank you
to all the parents who came!

- Reviewed hand washing and proper bathroom
manners

- Shared our All About Me presentations

- Created our own Self Portraits

Arabic & Islamic Studies

- Reviewed the Arabic letter Baa (m)

- Practiced the first and second ayah of Surah
Al-Fatiha

- Learned table manners and the duaa before eating

Next Week

- Explore primary colors and shapes
- Build fine motor skills

- Reinforce proper hand washing & bathroom
manners

- Begin assessments

- Go on a Shape Hunt adventure!

Reminders

- No School Monday (9/1) - Labor Day

- Please bring healthy snacks for 20 students when
it is your child's turn

- Drop-off is at 8:10 AM and pick-up is 3:00-3:30 PM

- Please bring back blankets on the next school day
after washing

- JazakAllahu Khair for your support!




